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LEADERSHIP AWARD 
RECIPIENTS 2018 
Public Health: 
Lisa Staples 
Allied Health: 
Katherine Hammer 
Shelby Bourgeois 
Medicine: 
Cal Creel 
Jacqui Hunter 
Louis Moning 
Anthony Pham 
Nursing: 
Jaymalisa Whatley 
Michelle Wydra 
2018 Graduates (awarded 2017) 
Aaron Lin (Medicine) 
Catherine Chappuis (Medicine) 
Farinaz Khan (Medicine) 
Hunter Hopkins (Medicine) 
Samantha Karlin (Medicine) 
Nicole Koppi (Nursing) 
 
Join us in congratulating these 
individuals for all their efforts to 
improve IPSA and LSU! 

IPSA BOARD ELECTIONS 
Another year has almost come to an 
end, and it is time for IPSA to elect 
new Executive Board Members. 
IPSA gives students a chance to 
work with students from all 6 
professional programs at LSUHSC 
in addition to 10 independent 
student-led programs. If you have an 
interest in helping to develop leaders 
amongst your peers while 
contributing to the needs of the 
underserved populations, the IPSA 
Executive Board is for you! 
See the attached application and a 
description of the roles of each 
board member. Applications should 
be completed and sent to 
klamb3@lsuhsc.edu before April 
5th. Runoffs for any positions will be 
held the following week and those 
elected will be notified within the 
following day. Current officers can 
be found on the IPSA website and 
welcome inquiries into their roles 
from any potential candidates. 

IPSA 

Interprofessional Student Alliance 

The Interprofessional Student 
Alliance is an organization of 

students from across the health 
sciences center who work within 

the community in service and 
leadership. IPSA encourages 

representation and participation 
from all 6 professional programs at 

LSUHSC. As a student run-
organization, IPSA has nine 

programs that work in the New 
Orleans region to enact change in 

the health of the community. 

DISTRIBUTION OF CORDS 
FOR GRADUATING 
STUDENTS 
With graduation fast approaching, 
IPSA Board Members have been 
working to compile a list of all 
students receiving IPSA awards. 
Student names have been given to 
each of the respective programs for 
recognition during commencement 
activities. IPSA Representatives for 
each of the schools will be in charge 
of distributing cords to students in 
each of the programs in the 
upcoming weeks. Leadership Award 
cords will be distributed at a 
recognition banquet later this 
month, exact date to be determined. 
At this point, if you believe there 
has been a mistake in the 
tabulations, you should contact 
khamm2@lsuhsc.edu immediately.  
IPSA wants to thank all participants 
for a great year of interprofessional 
growth and service at LSU and in 
the surrounding community! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Please see the IPSA website for access to our calendar with up-to-date information on upcoming activities, grants 
available, contact information, and more. Please send any calendar additions to Cal Creel at ccree3@lsuhsc.edu.  
 
CONTACT US 
For events, see our IPSA calendar: http://www.lsuhsc.edu/administration/academic/cipecp/ipsa_calendar.aspx  
Questions, concerns, comments: lsuhscipsa@gmail.com or IPSA@lsuhsc.edu  
 



2020 S Liberty  
NOWs at 2020 South Liberty will be having two Thursday sessions and one clinic for the month of February. The 

schedule is as follows: 
April 12th: Domestic Violence and Partner Abuse 
April 26th: Healthy Living and Nutritional Diet 
April 7th:  Clinic 

If you would like to volunteer, please sign up with the link below. 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1L45Nlv00DyZFfT9JVvsUh6Z182BBg5Hcr7cwvwZbmbM/edit?usp=sharing  
Chateau D’ Orleans  
NOWS at Chateau will have the April session:  

Tuesday, April 17th at 5:00PM  
Sign-Up below to volunteer:  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1rmH0_BzEIOSURcmvV8c1Q_hselS6ruOs9NJznYe6ePs/edit#gid=245960305 

 
Hello Students! Hope everyone is doing well! The LBL spring semester program just 

finished last week, thank you to all those that volunteered in this program throughout the year! Also, LBL is actively recruiting 
leadership for the 2018-2019 academic school year. This is great opportunity to gain leadership experience and boost your resume! If 
you did not participate in the Little Bitty Learning IPSA program this past year, you can still apply. Also, if you are not interested in 
applying/graduating, but know of someone who could be a good fit, pass along the information! 
 
The only requirement that must be met by all applicants is that you will be a LSUHSC student for the 2018-2019 academic school 
year. Below is the link to the Leadership Team Roles and Responsibilities as well as the link to the Google Form Application. Once 
you submit an application, email your resume to NolaLBL4Kids@gmail.com. 
The application deadline has been extended and is due by Friday, April 13th, 2018. If you have any questions, please email at 
NolaLBL4Kids@gmail.com. We look forward to receiving and reviewing your application! How you all have a Happy Easter! 

 
LOCUS and the South Central AIDS Education and Training Center Program (SCAETC) will be hosting the LGBT 

Health Care Symposium on April 25th, 2018 from 6:00-8:30pm. The focus of this year’s panel will be on the physical and mental 
health care of HIV/AIDS patients in the LGBT community. The day after the symposium, a training session on HIV criminalization in 
Louisiana will be held from 6:30-8:30pm. Both the Symposium and the training session will be held on the first floor of the Medical 
Education Building (MEB) in lecture hall A. Keep an eye out for more information and a flyer in the coming weeks. 

 
There’s an upcoming art show hosted by LSUs art in medicine at HiVolt on April 21st. All proceeds will 

be donated to NOLA HotSpotters. See flyer attached for more information!  
 
New Orleans Medical Innovators is hosting their last event of the semester - Demo Day! After nine months of 

brainstorming and prototyping, our two teams, lead by David Van and Nate Sharfman, will pitch their hard work to an audience of 
fellow students, doctors, entrepreneurs, lawyers, and other professionals active in the bio-innovation scene. Come celebrate this year's 
progress over some local cuisine before we send off our fellow classmates to compete at the national level in St. Louis this month! 
Event will be held on April 3, 2018 in the Lion's CAP Room from 7 to 8 pm.  

 
Spring is officially here (with summer temperatures right around the corner)! Be 

sure to get your summer harvest started by planting your brussel sprouts, corn, cucumber, and squash! If you have any garden or 
planting questions, feel free to email lsuhscsfs@gmail.com for more information! 
 
Applications are now open for leadership positions for the 2018-2019 year! If you would like to be a part of a program promoting 
sustainability throughout our campus by supporting a student garden, programs educating the community about healthy eating, and 
campus wide initiatives to decrease our carbon footprint, please attend our next meeting on April 11 at noon in MEB S14 to learn 
more about what we are about. If you are unable to attend, emaillsuhscsfs@gmail.com or agill4@lsuhsc.edu. 
Upcoming events: 

April 11: General Membership Meeting at 12 in MEB S14 
 

Good luck with finals and exams as the semester comes to a close! 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENTS 
NOWS 

LITTLE BITTY LEARNING 

LOCUS 

HOTSPOTTING 

NOMI 

STUDENTS FOR SUSTAINABILITY 


